
HOW-TO DETECT “THE GLOW”

80% of the time parents or family members are the
fi rst to notice “The Glow.”80% of the time parents or family members are the
fi rst to notice “The Glow.”

Find several photos of your 
child that are:

Review photos for “The Glow.”

If you see “The Glow” once, be alert.
If you see it twice, be active.

UNCORRECTED:

HEAD-ON:

FLASH PHOTOS: 

If the photo is red-eye retouched, 
existing Leukocoria may not be 
visible.

Find photos where your child 
is looking directly at the camera.

Choose photos taken using fl ash
photography.

Look for either a white or golden yellow 
pupil. Look to see “the Glow” consistently 
in one eye. The glimmer of Leukocoria can 
sometimes look like a cat’s eye refl ection.

Early detection and parental action can 
help save your child’s sight. For more 
information visit www.knowtheglow.org


